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After School Clubs 
 
All after school clubs will start after May half term and we will advise you 
of the different activities as soon as possible.  This is due to all teachers 
and some TAs from (both sites) helping our Year 6 students prepare for 
their important SATs in May, by holding daily intervention groups after 
school.  
 
All staff kindly run clubs in their own time and we appreciate all their 
hard work and dedication.  We thank you for your support and 
understanding. 

 
 

                  

 
Contacting the Senior Leadership Team

 
If any parent has a concern to raise with a member of the Senior Leadership Team, we 
respectfully ask this is done via the school office or admin email (not Dojo) so the query can 
be dealt with more effectively and efficiently. 

 
School office:  01584 873 602 

School email address:  admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 
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Art Club 
Here are a few photos from Art club (last half term). We 

sketched polar bears and then made sculptures of them using 

mod roc. Finally, we created an icy backdrop to display our 

artwork. They looked fantastic! 
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Year 3 Walk to Ludlow 
 

Here are a couple of photos of our trip to St Laurence's 

church where the heart of Prince Arthur is buried. 

As a link to our History topic, we also went on a walk around 

Ludlow to look at the fascinating historical buildings in our town. 
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Tennis Roadshow! 

Year 3 and year 4 were lucky enough to have a tennis coach come in to give 

them a 30 minute tennis session. The children practised throwing and catching 

and hitting the ball with a racket over the net. All children were really well 

behaved and enjoyed some exercise out in the sun!  
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Celebration Time! 

 
Congratulations to the following children who were celebrated in Assembly on  

Friday 12th April 2024. Well done all! 

 

 Brax Downes Lily Koutska      Ethan Burgoyne Khloe Lloyd 

 Frankie Chubb Charles Jones Sebastian Dohoreanu    

 Jake Stafie  Arthur Crump Pebbles Morris Poppy Everall  

                      Frankie Jones     Radi Ryadkov     
        

 

  

Nursery Spaces 

 

 

Spaces for September 2024 are still available if you would like your child to 

join our Acorns Nursery. 

 

Please call into school for an application form or call us to book an 

appointment to speak to Mrs Gill, the Nursery Manager. 
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Class Dojo – information for parents/carers  

 

We have over 450 parents and carers signed up and using Dojo, and it is a vital 

communication tool for us all. 

Because we are using Class Dojo so widely, we thought it might be a good idea to re-

issue the guidelines for use. 

Unacceptable use:  

Recently we have found that the system has unfortunately been used inappropriately.  If 

you are in a position where you are unhappy with something involving your child in the 

class or within school, then Class Dojo is not the way to report this.  Instead, we ask that 

you telephone, email or make an appointment to discuss the matter in person with either 

the class teacher or a Senior Leader. 

Reporting absences and urgent messages: 

We cannot guarantee that teachers will have the opportunity to check Dojo at certain 

times so please do not use the Dojo to report child absences from school.  The procedure 

should always be to telephone the school office and leave a message.    

Similarly, if your child has different collection arrangements after school, please telephone 

the office. 

Behaviour system: 

Recognition of good behaviour in a variety of different forms are given by all members of 

our school staff one of them being Dojo points and you should be receiving a notification 

when you child receives the positive behaviour points.   

We will also notify parents by Dojo if a child has had difficulties in following the school’s 

behaviour system and has required some additional support.  However, if you have any 

concerns or wish to discuss this further, we ask that you telephone the school and ask to 

speak to the class teacher rather than send a message back via Dojo.   

Availability of staff 

Teachers will endeavour to respond to a Dojo message within 24 hours of receiving it, but 

all staff have their Class Dojo apps set to “Quiet hours” which means they will not receive 

messages after 5.00pm or before 8.00am and not at all at weekends.   
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Having access to good quality information to help you understand the world of SEND is 
important when making decisions about your child's life. This is where websites such as thecan 

help you. 
The Local Offer sets out in one place useful information and provision for education, health and 

social care for children and young people in Shropshire who have SEN or are disabled, 
including those who don't have education, health, and care (EHC) plans. 

You can also keep up to date with Local Offer news and events by following The Local Offer on 
Facebook and Twitter. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2023-2024 
 

Monday 22nd April – Year 3 orienteering workshop 

 

Friday 26th April – Reception fossil workshop 

 

Tuesday 7th May-Friday 10th May – Reception Bikeability 

 

Monday 13th May – KS2 SATS (all week) 

 

Monday 13th May-Thursday 16th May – Year 1 Bikeability 

 

Friday 16th April – Primary (and junior if applicable) School Offer Day 

 

Tuesday 11th June – Bag2School collection – both sites 

 

Monday 24th June – Friday 28th June – Year 6 Bikeability 

 

Wednesday 26th June – Yr 2 Ludlow Castle History trip 

 

Tuesday 2nd July – Year 6 induction day at Ludlow CE 

 

Tuesday 2nd July – Moving up morning, 9:15-11:15 am 

 

Wednesday 3rd July – Year 5 taster day at Ludlow CE 

 

Monday 8th July – Years 5 & 6 Sports day, 13:30-15:15 

 

Tuesday 9th July – Reception, Yr 1 & 2 Sports day, 13:30-15:00 

 

Wednesday 10th July – Years 3 & 4 Sports day, 13:30-15:15 

 

Wednesday 10th July – Friday 12th July – Yr 6 Manchester residential 

 

 

 
Term Dates 2023 – 2024 

  
   
Bank Holiday:   Monday 6th May 2024  
  
Half Term:   Monday 27th May 2024– Friday 31st May 2024  
  
Summer Term ends:  Thursday 18th July 2024  
PD Day:    Friday 19th July 2024  
 

As you will be aware, we are not able to authorise holidays in term time due to government legislation 

introduced in 2013. Please note that other schools in the area may be different as schools have the 

flexibility to plan their own PD days.  This information will also be on our website. 

https://www.facebook.com/sclocaloffer/
https://twitter.com/localoffershrop

